Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
Friday 16th September 2016
Attendance:

Paul Weddle (General Manager), Mr & Mrs McPhail (patients), Mrs McArthur (patient), Mr Brewis (patient), Mr Simpson (patient), Mrs Storey (patient) and Mrs Blenkiron (patient). Apologies: Mrs Proctor (patient)
Discussions topics:
1. Update from last meeting 
a. Friends and Family Test- Elephant Kiosk – The machines are going to be reviewed, increasing the content so they become more useful to patients. PW went through the findings of these machines with regard the question ‘would you recommend us to your family and friends’, current percentages are:
i. Middle chare – 79% would

ii. Woodlands – 87% would

iii. Gardiner Crescent – 84% would

iv. Lavender Centre – 66% would
b. North Durham Patient Reference Group – It was accepted that the group didn’t see the benefit of going to a larger area group. We talked about training for this group around meeting structure etc, but all were happy with the format.
2. Rapid Specialist Opinion
This was discussed at length; it is a new referral process commencing mid October 2016. Initially it’s to look at helping GPs referrals for the following areas: Ophthalmology, ENT, Gynaecology, Dermatology, Cardiology and Gastroenterology. The process will ensure all tests are undertaken before referral so hopefully quicken up the appointments at hospital. The patient frequently asked questions was discussed, the main issue was around time frames and penalty clauses if these time frames where delayed. PW will bring this to the attention of the CCG who is initiating the scheme.  
3. Staff update
Dr Preston is retiring in February 2016 and will be replaced by a new GP called Dr Graeme Denham. Kristy a receptionist from Woodlands has left to take up a new role in a surgery in Sunderland. The group wished to thank Mrs Storey for her input and hope her new house move goes well. 

Next meeting is Tuesday 6th Dec 2016 – 1pm at the Parish Centre, Chester Le Street.
